
 Board of Review 

Town of Grantsburg 

Burnett County, Wisconsin 

May 5th, 2023 
 

The Board of Review for the Town of Grantsburg, Burnett County, Wisconsin, meeting this 4th day of 

May 2023, at 5:30 PM will now come to Order.  The first order of business is to elect a Board of Review 

“Chairman”.  Do we have a motion of nomination of “Chairman"? Terri Knode motioned to nominate          

Marian Nelson as Board of Review Chairman. Marian Nelson seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Marian Nelson will be Board of Review Chairman. 

Nominations are now open for Vice Chair of the Board of Review. Marian Nelson made the motion for 

Terri Knode to be Vice Chair of the Board of Review.   Terri Knode seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Terri Knode will be Board of Review Vice Chair. 

The Deputy Clerk took the roll call.  Marian Nelson, Terri Knode and Robert Pardun, town assessor, were 

present. Roll call completed. 

The Chairman verified with the clerk that the notices were published. 

The Chairman asked if the clerk verified at least one member of the Board met the mandatory training 

required by the State?  The clerk responded affirmatively that one member had met the training 

requirement and was certified to the Wisconsin Department of Revenue. 

The chairman asked the clerk if she had received the signed Assessment roll with the sworn statement 

from the Town’s assessor.  The clerk responded affirmatively that she had received the signed 

assessment roll from the town assessor. 

The chairman gave a statement regarding hearing each case and objector.  The chairman asked the clerk 

if any objector forms were sent out and if so, how many were received back.  The clerk reported that no 

objection forms had been given out and none had been received or filed. 

The Board of Review meeting was held open for the required two hours.    At 7:30 PM, since no one had 

appeared before the Board, Terri Knode made a motion, seconded by Marian Nelson to adjourn the 

2023 Board of Review meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Terri Knode, Deputy Clerk / Treasurer 


